
Dylan Reingold

From: 

Sent: 

Penny Chandler <director@indianriverchamber.com> 
Monday, January 29, 2018 9:28 AM 

To: Dylan Reingold 

Subject: EDC 

Good Morning-

We would like to have Helene Caseltine removed from Economic Development Council as an "alternate". 

Thank you! 

Penny Chandler 

Indian River County Chamber of Commerce 

1216 21st Street - Vero Beach, FL 32960 

772-567-3491

www.indianriverchamber.com
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